
From: Mike Klusmeyer [mailto:mklusmeyer@wvdiocese.org]
Sent: Friday, January 18, 2013 10:53 AM
To: Meyers, Ruth
Subject: RE: Standing Commission on Liturgy and Music

What I can say, at this time is that I am pulling together a committee of 'advice' to give me insight into whether and/or how the
Diocese of West Virginia might permit these blessings...as with most Dioceses, we are obviously not of one mind.

 

1	of	1

D
ig

ita
l c

op
yr

ig
ht

s r
es

er
ve

d.
  P

er
m

is
si

on
 re

qu
ire

d 
to

 re
pr

od
uc

e 
be

yo
nd

 p
er

so
na

l e
du

ca
tio

na
l u

se
.




